Committee Minutes 30/07/2025

Present: Tony B, Jim T, Mary L, Martin A

Apologies: Dunc H, Stew G, Kevin A, Michelle C, Keith T, Darren W

Chair: Opened meeting at 20.06

Treasurer: Balance is £2,952.97 (£100 to come from Dunc from Brittania table)
Metro account is now open. Martin now has bank card .

Social Sec: Not present. However, presentation evening was discussed. ML suggested that
there be formal presentations of trophies on the night but only to those recipients actually
present. All winners will be published and those not present will need to arrange collection
of their trophies.

The evening will commence at 7.30pm and presentations will commence at 8.30pm. There
will be a buffet and we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5. Those contributing will
receive a raffle ticket and there will be a draw on the evening for one cash prize of £50.

Indication of attendance required by 22" August! ML to post info on webchat. TB to contact
Lorin re posting on website. Action ML/TB

Comp Sec: All comps completed. Martin happy to continue in this role at least until AGM
when all roles will be up for election. He has produced provisional Winter League dates and
calendar. ML expressed thanks for Martin taking on this role and getting things in place for
both Summer and Winter Leagues. TB expressed concern that website is very out of date
and will contact Lorin to request updating. Action TB

County Captain: Nothing to report. Unfortunately, insufficient interest from League
members to send a team to recent Inter Area competition.

Winter League: Need confirmation of teams entering this year. Cobblers confirmed they will
enter but a new table needs to be put into Carlsberg as Simon is removing his. Team entry
will remain at £70 TB to ask Lorin to publish league bank details on website so teams can pay
directly.

MA has asked that a tick box be added to website for people to indicate their intention to
enter the competitions. TB will check with Lorin. ML will put reminder on webchats
Action TB/ML

Start date 6" October. Closing date for league and comp entries 22" September

Committee proposals discussed and accepted at last meeting will be published in advance of
AGM. Martin Put forward a suggestion that away teams. Particularly lower divisions, be
allowed to practise on away tables just before matches. This was felt not to be a workable
idea so was withdrawn as proposal from committee for AGM.

Trophies: TB, assisted by Dunc hs tracked down all trophies and will be sending for
engraving. A further 17 small trophies needed to be purchased. Action TB



A.O.B: Table is coming out of Snooty Fox. Dunc is exploring possibility of a table in Kettering
Football Club and team moving to there. Otherwise will form 2" team at Brittania. This
needs deciding asap so Martin can amend fixture lists. Action DH

Meeting closed at 20.50



